
An appeal to members 

 

In view of the large scale devastation caused by the recent cyclonic storm 'Foni' in the costal belt of 

Odisha, all the members of the association are requested to contribute generously to the cyclone fund 

of the association through their respective units. The amount so collected shall be handed over 

through our Secretary of the SDTE Dept. to the CM's relief fund.  

Hope, by this act, we shall be the first service association of govt. of Odisha to do so on or before 15th 

instant. 

 

M.R.Samal 

President, OGPTA. 

8th May, 2019. 


